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Our head chef Hariyo is originally from Yogyakarta, where he
studied tourism and Japanese and was even teaching Japanese.
In 2006 Hariyo packed his bag to study communication in Ottawa,
where he then discovered his love for food and cooking. Without

hesitation he made the decision to turn his passion into his
profession and finished the ,Dipléme de Cuisine.
After seven years in Canada, Hariyo wanted to go back
to his home country Indonesia. Looking for a new challenge
he found his way to Pulau Pef through Facebook.
Even though we are in such a remote place without any
supermarket around the corner, Hariyo and his team surprise
us every day with delicious homemade creations.















SAMPAI JUMPA!

info@raja4divers.com

www.rajaddivers.com
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